

HUD2023-003268

Barry Murphy
President
Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents' Society Inc
service@ors.nz
fyi-request-24691-921fc9f0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tēnā koe Barry

Thank you for your email of 9 November 2023 setting out your concerns and requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

All emails, documents, drafts, applications, notes, minutes, communications regarding 6 Teitei Drive, Ohakune both internal to HUD and external to any parties between 2021 and today"

On 20 November 2023 you refined your request to:

"In response to your question for information required or requested, please provide a total count of items that you have identified within scope, if you can provide a summary of the document type and count for each that would be great. i.e. 53 documents, 100 emails, 23 meeting minutes".

A digital search of the term "Teitei Drive" identified 1,199 emails. Within these 1,199 emails, 728 emails have attachments. Of the 728 emails with attachments, some will have multiple attachments. It should be noted that this digital search includes duplications which haven't been manually verified at this stage.

In addition to this Official Information Act request, we acknowledge your letters dated 9 November and 29 November 2023, you can expect a response to these in due course.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman's website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.

As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, the Ministry proactively releases information and documents that may be of interest to the public. As such, this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on our website.

Ngā mihi

Kate Goodman

Head of Government Services